
Dear Sir 

 

Gate Burton Energy Park Ltd 

 

I write to submit my concerns in relation to the procedural timetable and issues 
arising with regard to the preliminary meeting on the 4th July 2023. 

 

To be able to understand the letter sent from The Planning Inspectorate dated 31st 
May 2023, I have had to seek advice on how to submit and interpret the information 
provided by you.  The very short time frame hasn’t enabled me to fully appreciate the 
issues for discussion. 

 
Agenda Item 5  

 
The number of schemes for our local area is overwhelming.  This contributes to the 
confusion and ability to respond.  The detail provided by the Applicant hasn’t been 
forthcoming to residents during consultation and so I feel pushed out of the process. 
 
Agenda Item 7 

 
The current venue is not appropriate for us to feel we are properly represented.  I 
would have thought a suitable venue would be somewhere like the Lincolnshire 
Showground. 

 
Also, the cost to park at the current venue is very high and prohibitive.  In addition I 
do not have access to a computer which enables remote access. 

 
For the above, I feel excluded from the process before it begins. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

John Perkins 


